STATE OF . .
COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Preliminary Adequacy Review, TR-17, Lyons Quarry M1977-208

Scott A Harcus <scotta.harcus@cemex.com> Tue, Sep 6, 2022 at 1:03 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Maribel B Aguilos <maribelb.aguilos@cemex.com>

Hello Mr. Lennberg:
CEMEX would like to request an extension to the TR-17 Preliminary Adequacy Review response.

We performing an internal review of this response letter and | expect to have this finalized very soon.

Regards,

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]



